
Bready Jubilee Primary School 

 

Principal’s Foreword 

The summer holidays are now but a distant memory and the new academic year of 2019-

2020 is already upon us! I trust you had a relaxing break and your children are now fully 

refreshed and ready for the year that lies ahead. As this is my first year as Principal 

here at BJPS, it is a year that I am certainly looking forward to and excited about the 

challenges that lie ahead. I would like to use this opportunity to extend a warm welcome 

to all of our new families and I am sure both you and your children will find our school to 

be both warm and welcoming. 

 

Throughout this year we will be sending a monthly newsletter and using our website, 

Facebook and app to keep you posted on all other events within the school. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Bogle 

 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast Club runs as normal as of Monday 9th September beginning at 8:00 am to help 

facilitate earlier drop off for those parents who require it. The club is now organised 

and run as part of our own school programme, therefore both breakfast and supervision 

need to be paid for each morning. Supervision costs £1 per day. Children will never be 

refused breakfast if they arrive without money but for ease of management for the 

staff please accommodate us with this. 

 

Consent Form 2019/20 

Today, you will have received the parental consent form. Please return the consent form 

to the school office at your earliest convenience.  We are unable to up-date our website 

or display photographs of your child without written permission. 

 

School Meals 

School meals are available at £2.60 per day. Please ensure all school meal money is 

paid either daily in an envelope marked with the child's name or paid in full for the 

week on a Monday morning. 

 

Medicines 

If your child needs to take prescribed medication during school hours, please come to the 

school office and sign a consent form. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning- Friday 22nd September 2019 

We are hosting a Macmillan Coffee Morning during break time on Friday 22nd 

September.  Children in each class are asked to bring a small donation if they 

would like to buy a drink and biscuits/ buns to support this worthy cause. 

 

PE 

Please ensure that children P5-7 have a change of clothing for the days they are 

timetabled to do PE in school.  In order to minimise expense a plain white t-shirt and 

black or navy shorts / tracksuit bottoms is sufficient.  

  

School App 

To date 40 people have downloaded the school app. The ‘App’ can be downloaded by 

visiting the relevant app store. Please download the App and get all the latest information 

straight to your smartphone or tablet. 

 

 
 

Walter Hines Page Scholarship 

Mr Gregson has been successful in becoming one of two recipients of 

the Walter Hines Page scholarship. Over the October holidays he will 

be visiting Texas, North Carolina and Maine to carry out his research 

in outdoor learning. We would like to congratulate him and look forward 

to hearing all about it and the links he will have made. Good luck Mr 

Gregson! 

 

 

 



 

 

 


